
We would like to apologise for any 
inconvenience the upcoming closure of our 
car park causes, however we have arranged 

alternative parking at the following car 
parks operated by Ipswich Council:

To avoid you having to purchase parking 
tickets, please supply us with your vehicle 
registration number which we will digitally 
register on your behalf and cover the costs 

of parking.

Thank you for your co-operation.

West End Road,
Ipswich IP1 2DZ

Portman Road
Ipswich IP1 2BP

Princes Street
Ipswich IP1 1RY


